
➢Permits are to be placed on the driver’s side of the

windshield near the dash

➢ Second permits can be purchased for a fee if more than one

vehicle is used. Proof of ownership of vehicles (registrations)

shall be submitted to be eligible for the purchase of permits.

This second permit must be purchased at the Parks

Department Office at 805 Witzel Avenue, Oshkosh.

➢ Replacement stickers may also be purchased at the Parks Office

at 805 Witzel Ave., Oshkosh. Please remove as much of the old

sticker off your windshield as possible and bring it to the Parks

Dept with the replacement fee and a new sticker will be issued.

OSHKOSH PARKS DEPARTMENT

805 WITZEL AVE*

OSHKOSH WI 54902

(920) 236-5080
Monday-Friday    8 AM – 12 NOON

1 PM – 4:30 PM

*NOTE: Due to construction of new Parks Admin / Operations Facility 

in 2022, the Parks Department offices will temporarily move to 757 

W 3rd Ave on the corner of 3rd Ave and Idaho Street

Place sticker on the driver’s side 

of the windshield near the dash.

If not attached properly, you 

will be ticketed.

COPY - Do not duplicate

HAPPY

BOATING!


